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Dear Maureen
Broxhead Common
Thank you for your letter of 23 October 2007.

The points you have made have been noted and will be taken into account. As you
will know from our previous correspondence, in light of the Inspector’s letter and
your correspondence, the Countryside Service will be taking up this matter with the
owner of the land in order to secure access for riders. I understand that your view is
that the Council has every right to insist upon this however our approach will be to try
and secure improved access with the co-operation of the landowner.

We shall keep you informed of progress. In the meantime if you wish to follow this
up please contact Andrew Smith in our Countryside Service.

Yours sincerely
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Ken Thormber
Leader
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